
 
 
 
PLEASE POST THE FOLLOWING MEETING NOTICE: 
 
 
 
 
 

RAIL TRAIL CONVERSION ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

 
 There will be a meeting of the Rail Trail Conversion Advisory Committee on December 14, 2006, at  
 
7:30 p.m. in the Sudbury Town Hall main meeting room. 
 
 
       Patricia Brown 
       Committee Chair 
 
December 7, 2006 
 



 
 
 
 

Rail Trail Conversion Advisory Committee 
Town of Sudbury 

Meeting 7:30 pm, December 14, 2006 
Town Hall Lower Meeting Room 

 
Agenda 

• Community Input 
 

• Guest Speakers  
Colleen Abrams, president of Wachusett Greenways, and Ed Yaglou, Chairman of the Mass 
Central Rail Trail (MCRT) Task Force, will discuss funding, construction and maintenance for a 
non-paved trail 

 
• Past Minutes 

Approve November 9 minutes 
 

• Old Business 
Update on the requests for CPC funding  
Draft letter to Town Boards and Commissions – Nancy Powers 

The letter should be sent to the appropriate boards and commissions as soon as feasible 
FST presentation November 16 

Questions arising from this presentation – Pat Brown 
Posting of the final document in the library, on the website, and in Town offices 

Discussion of the 2003 update of the 1987 phase 2 CTPS feasibility study –Dick Williamson 
Subcommittee reports 

Conservation Subcommittee 
Public Safety Subcommittee 

Update of the posted FAQ – Dick Williamson 
 

• New Business 
Informational Items 

CTPS “feasibility” (proof of concept) study for Phase III is now available 
CSXT negotiations update – Dick Williamson 
Rails-Trails, Bicycles, and Pedestrians Caucus (environmental insurance) – Dick Williamson 

 
• Proposed Agenda Items From Committee 

 
• Community Input 


